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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 0116116 
Date 18 January 2016 
 

Charging Orders 

 
Request: 
We would be grateful if you could confirm the number of charging orders your body 
placed on your residents properties relating to care home charges in 2014 and 
separately for 2015? 
 
The Council did not obtain any charging orders (that are governed by the Civil 
Procedure Rules) on residents’ properties relating to care home charges in 2014 or 
2015.  
 
 
 


